
-- Name --
Patricia Sawers

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Quite frankly, I am upset about this increase in costs.  I am a single owner of a small condo unit that uses electric 
hydro for the heating/cooling.  My bills are already outrageous and during the winter months are in the $300 range -
for a small tiny condo.  Every year the cost for hydro, groceries, insurance and other bills increases without any 
consideration to how it impacts our lives.   Think about what people have to do to keep the costs down.   It might be 
a small increase to you, but to some of us, this creates a hardship and will impact our lives.  Think of the Canadians 
not your profits.


